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Chambersburg Recreation Patrons and Program Participants, 

Spring and Summer Programs 2020:

Recreation Department Spring activities are canceled for 2020. This includes all indoor and outdoor 
sports leagues and programs that were scheduled to begin prior to Friday, May 22, 2020. 
However, the Recreation Department and Chambersburg Esports teams are collaborating on new 
activities and plan to offer Esports Tournaments and other Egaming opportunities within the next 
few weeks. Staff suggests calling or emailing our office to obtain further information:

(717-261-3275 or chambersburgrec@chambersburgpa.gov).

The 2020 Summer Program Guide will be posted on the Recreation Department website this week, 
www.chambersburgpa.gov/rec_dep this week. Registration for programs will not begin sooner than 
May 15. 

Please understand that these activities may be changed, postponed, or canceled should COVID-19 
social distancing restrictions remain in place after June 1.  

The Chambersburg Aquatic Center 2020:

It is the Department’s goal to open the facility as scheduled, on Saturday, May 23, 2020. As such, 
staff will continue to work to accomplish this task unless informed otherwise. We  encourage you to 
continue to purchase memberships at the discounted rate of 10% off the standard membership 
rate prior to May 23. Should plans be altered, the Department will extend fair and equitable 
reimbursement options. However, it is difficult to share those exact details now, as the anticipated 
opening date has not changed. Staff suggests calling or emailing our office to obtain further 
information:

(717-261-3275 or chambersburgrec@chambersburgpa.gov).

Should you have any questions about this information or anything not mentioned, please email or 
call the Recreation Office. We appreciate your patience and understanding as we continue to 
operate recreational opportunities for the community while abiding by the regulations as provided 
to us during this State of Emergency.

Borough parks remain open for recreation, but certain amenities and areas within each park 
are closed. These closed locations, to prevent the further spread of COVID-19, are as follows: 
Playgrounds, Basketball Courts, Tennis/Pickleball Courts, Pavilions, & Open fields for group pick-up 
games bringing people in close contact. Park Security will be roaming to visit each location and 
strongly urging people to comply with these recent mandates. Gated areas will be locked.

Our Mission continues during this crisis: We will continue to provide quality recreation experiences 
for everyone to enjoy in a safe and healthy environment.
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